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16th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following an evaluation of the school’s swimming provision, only children in Years 4 and 6 will be attending 
swimming lessons this year.  This will enable the children to have longer sessions, which will support their 
progression within the swimming curriculum. Please see below for the swimming timetable; all lessons are on 
Thursdays. 
 
Transport will be provided to and from the Manor Leisure Centre swimming pool. There will be a voluntary 
contribution of £12.32 per child, which pays for transport to and from the pool. This must be paid in full via 
School Comms by 19th September – please do not send money to the school office as all payments must be 
made online. You will be able to make your payment when school returns on 5th September. When paying, 
you will be consenting for your child to attend swimming lessons on the dates below, therefore a consent form 
is not required.  If you have any queries, please contact me via the school office.  
 
Autumn Term swimming for years 4 and 6. 
 

 September 26th  

 October 3rd  

 October 10th  

 October 17th  

 October 24th  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Boucher 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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